
Tuesday 26 March 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I write with a final update of the term. 
         

1. Some highlights of this term in the Anderson High School 

 

 S2 into S3 Information Evening for Parents and Carers, Thursday 11 January 

2024. 

 S2 Youth Philanthropy Initiative (YPI) Charity Fair, Wednesday 25 January 

2024. 

 Anderson High School pupils’ involvement in the Shetland Secondary Boccia 

Competition, Thursday 26 January 2024. 

 The Junior Up Helly Aa Jarl Squad visit to the school with their families, 

friends and members of the community, Tuesday 30 January 2024. 

 S3 into S4 Information Evening for Parents and Carers, Thursday 08 February 

2024. 

 Modern Languages and Developing the Young Workforce, employer 

engagement event for S3 pupils, Wednesday 14 February 2024. 

 Local Opportunities and Apprenticeship Event for S4-6 pupils, Tuesday 20 

February 2024. 

 ‘Give Blood 4 Good’ Young Ambassadors , Bingo Night, Friday 01 March 

2024. 

 S4 into S5 Information Evening for Parents and Carers, Thursday 07 March 

2024. 

 An Evening of Science, Wednesday 13 March 2024. 

 S2 YPI finals, Wednesday 20 March 2024. 

 S2, John Muir Award, school trips, March 2024. 

 Anderson High School and Developing Young Workforce, mock interview 

project with employers, March 2024. 

 

Keep up to date with our school news on our school’s facebook page, and our 

school website is regularly updated Anderson High School – Dö Weel and 

Persevere (glowscotland.org.uk). 

 

 

2. SQA Exams 

Separate communication is being shared with parents and carers of S4-6 pupils 
this week. 

 
  

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/sh/anderson/
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/sh/anderson/


3. Key Dates  

Date Event 

Thursday 28 March 2024 Last day of the term. 

Friday 29 March 2024 Occasional holiday day. 

Monday 15 April 2024 School re-opens for term four for 
pupils. 

 

 
 
I wish all families a restful Easter holidays and we look forward to welcoming pupils 
back into the school on Monday 15 April 2024. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Robin Calder 
Head Teacher 
 
 

 
 

 

 


